
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 8/26/2014 4:56:18 PM 
To: 'Solis, Maria' (Maria.Solis@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: earth quake follow up 

Maria, 

Will do. I will follow up and let you know when it will be ready. Also, we are working on the 
damage forecasts. 

Thanks, 

Meredith 

From: Solis, Maria [mailto:Maria.Solis@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 1:39 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: FW: earth quake follow up 

Meredith, see email below from our energy division. Please let me know when the after action 
report will be done so I can review with our internal teams. Thanks and take care, Maria PS 
please do not forward this email, thanks. 

H ssed Day and be SAFE, Sincerely, Maria 

Maria C. Solis, P.E. 

Senior Utilities Engineer (Specialist) 

California Public Utilities Commission 

SB GT&S 0341085 

mailto:Maria.Solis@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Maria.Solis@cpuc.ca.gov


Safety and Enforcement Division 

Gas Engineering and Compliance Section 

180 Promenade Circle, Suite 11S 

Sacramento, CA 9S834 

Office (916)928-2534, Cell (916)320-6630 

Fax (916) 928-6880 

Hi, 

Adding Maria Solis, who will take a lead on this for SED, Please let her know who is the best 
person in ED to coordinate with. 

We had a good discussion about the response to the earth quake in ED management meeting 
today and we all think it would be to set up a lessons learned (positive and negative) meeting in 
a few weeks with SED, CD, ED and water divisions. Clearly this would be best organized by 
SED. 

SB GT&S 0341086 


